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NOTICE

(Extension of deadline for receipt of responses to the Questionnaire on Protection 
of Critical Infrastructure in the Event of Natural Disasters) 



	The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security and pursuant to paragraph 83 of resolution AG/RES. 2945 (XLIX-O/19), wishes to advise the delegations that the deadline for receipt of replies to the Questionnaire on Protection of Critical Infrastructure in the Event of Natural Disasters has been extended. In that regard, delegations are kindly requested to submit their respective replies, by Friday, July 31, 2020, to the e-mail address of the Department of Public Security (publicsecurity@oas.org), with a copy to Paola Escamilla (pescamilla@oas.org).CP42653E04



[bookmark: _GoBack]	The questionnaire is available at the following links: español / English 


